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Date : 10th February 2020 
Our Ref. : PPC/PLG/10038/L004 
Your Ref. : TPB/A/K14/781 
 
Town Planning Board Secretariat, 
Town Planning Board, 
15/F, North Point Government Offices, 
333 Java Road, North Point, 
Hong Kong. 
 
(Attention: The Secretary of the Town Planning Board) By Email 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 

Proposed Wholesale Conversion of an Existing Industrial Building for ‘Hotel (Youth Boarding House)’  
at Dah Way Industrial Building, No. 86 Hung To Road, Kwun Tong, Kowloon 

Planning Application No.: A/K14/781 under Section 16 of the Town Planning Ordinance 
 

Request to Defer 
 

Further to the tele-conversations between our Mr. Emerson Li and Mr. Edwin Choy of the Kowloon 
District Planning Office and email dated 17.1.2020, in order to address the comments received from relevant 
government departments, more time would be needed to prepare the materials to support the captioned 
planning application. As such, the Applicant would like to request for the deferral of consideration by the 
Town Planning Board for a period of 2 months. 
 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact our Emerson Li at 2329 8098. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For and on behalf of 
PlanPlus Consultancy 
 
 
 
__________________ 
Kennith Chan 
Managing Director 
 

c.c. Kowloon District Planning Office (Attn.: Mr Edwin Choy) – By Email 

 The Applicant – By Email 
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